17th November 2024

Dear Porents/Corers,

| don’t need to tell you what went on this week as we
posted so many photos! Remembrance Day was one
to remember. Getting the whole school in the
playground to observe the two-minute silence was
truly moving and we hope the children will remember
this for a very long time. Celebrating Anti-Bullying
week was a lot of fun, but staff made sure the very
important message of treating everyone with
kindness and respect was paramount. We were
treated to the first class assembly of the year from 6
Silver who not only shared the history of cricket but
showed us how sport is able to bring people of all
communities and backgrounds together. Parents of
Year 1 and Year 2 were invited to learning workshops,
flu immunisations and school photos took place and,
oh yes, we made it into Stanmore News!

I'm very excited about next week as we celebrate UK
Parliament Week, with Stanburn’s very own Polling
Day for pupils planned for Wednesday; watch this
space!

Enjoy the rest of Sunday
Regards
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